
FEEDBACK:  
What do students, parents, and staff say about your existing program?

Having an open dialogue with the schools and their students, staff, and the Food 
Service Department is an integral part of any district that is considering releasing 
an RFP. In addition, this feedback can help assist the district build a communication 
plan that will ensure that everyone feels valued, heard, and capable of expressing 
feedback. 

Keep things transparent, use a variety of communication methods that both promote 
our actively seek feedback from those we serve. Here are just some methods to help 
you through this process: 

• Go see lunch in service and speak to students

• Participation in the School’s Wellness Programs 

• Attendance at student advisory meetings to listen to feedback and plan future 
tasting opportunities 

• Utilization of SurveyMonkey.com for surveys; to gather information to help tailor 
future programs 

• Set Up Taste Testing Booths

• Attend PTA Meetings 
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Want to learn more visit www.Taher.com or email sales@taher.com


